
New Trier Families,  
 
All freshmen, sophomore, and junior families will receive a copy of the student score report via 
email from the PreACT 9 Secure, PreACT Secure or ACT with writing they took in April from 
New Trier’s Testing Department by the end of July.  
 
Juniors Only 
An email was sent to each junior student on April 1, 2025 with instructions on how to link the 
score from the ACT with writing to your MyACT account and a student code. If your junior 
completed those steps by the April 11th deadline they will see the score in their MyACT portal in 
June.  
 
If they did not complete those steps by April 11th they still have the opportunity to link the score 
from the April ACT by logging into their MyACT account. The student needs to locate the email 
from April 1st with the subject line: *Important* State Testing Score Report Information to find 
the personalized student code from that email in order to complete this process. In their 
MyACT account they need to click on the Scores section. They will then click on Add a test or 
Match a test, enter their student code from the email and the date they took the test.  
 
Students needing any assistance with their ACT scores should contact ACT’s Student Services 
at 319-337-1270 or emailing act-cares@act.org. 
 
Thank you,  
New Trier Testing Department  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


